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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
By eliminating the $5.00 resident fee for day use and doubling the non-resident fee you are 
projecting to lose nearly $300,000 annually. You also create an additional administrative effort 
to check residency.  $5.00 is not an unreasonable fee and you save time and money by having 
a single fee for all vehicles. It is also easier to use a self-service system for payment if every 
vehicle is charged the same.  If you want to give residents a break the annual pass system is a 
much simpler way to do that.

Marie Rodriguez
Cuba, NM
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